Bertron, Cara

From: Steve Krauklis

Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 12:06 PM
To: Bertron, Cara

Subject: Fwd: 4113 Ave D. Austin TX 78751
Ms. Bertron,

Below is an email from David Conner a board member of the Hyde Park Historic Development Review
Committee in regards to our property at 4113 Ave. D. I hope their approval of our project helps with the HLC's
approval.

Thank you

Steve Krauklis

i281 i 883-7401

—————————— Forwarded message ---------
From: David Conner

Date: Sat, May 18, 2019 at 9:46 AM
Subject: Re: 4113 Ave D. Austin TX 78751
To: Steve Krauklis

Hello Steve , you met with the Hyde Park DRC last Thursday and provided us the opportunity to review your
plans. The DRC did not oppose the development. Please let us know if you need any more assistance. I am
sure the HLC will send out notices once it is approved.

Please use this email as you see fit.

David Conner, HPNA DRC

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Thursday, May 16, 2019, 1:38 PM, Steve Krauklis_ wrote:

David,

| have a meeting with the HLC on the 20™. | am in the process of getting the certificate of
appropriateness.

Could you or one of the other members be so kind as to write me a brief email saying that my plans for
4113 Ave D. in Hyde park that | showed last Thursday look good? Please call me if you have any
questions.

If I can do anything to help the Hyde Park Historic association please do not hesitate to ask.

Thank you

Steve Krauklis

(281) 883-7401





